
 

 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Dear Mr. MOH RIZWAN 

This is in reference to your letter of resignation, wherein you had re-
quested to be relieved from the services of the company as soon possible. 
We wish to inform you that your resignation has been accepted and you 
are being relieved from the services of the company with effect from 
close of office hours on 14th oct 2022. 

This is to certify that Mr. MOH RIZWAN has worked in our organiza-
tion as officer in Production Deptt. From 16th Sep 2019 to 14th Oct 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Sincerely 

For Daxin Pharmaceuticals Pvt. Ltd.  


